
 
 
 
 
 
The additional information requested was the cost of constructing the link 
north from Willuna to the Great Northern Highway. The City's preferred 
option is the "Doolguna Link" option B on the attached plan (from the 
"Willuna To Great Northern Highway Network and Corridor Review Report" 
prepared by Main Roads WA February 2006). The total length of this link is 
164Km with the fist 42 Km to be constructed as part of the Willuna - 
Meekatharra (Goldfields Highway) link. This leaves 122 Km which Main 
Roads W A have estimated to cost 48,800,000 to construct to a sealed road 
standard.  
 
A Map detailing the location of projects listed in our submission is attached. 
 
 
Regards 
 
Darren Wallace 
Manager Engineering Services 
City of Kalgoorlie-Boulder 
PH         9021 9614 
Mobile  0417 707478 
FAX        9091 9327 
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